
Thursday June 30, 2022 

RE: Re-Open TE27.95 Speed Hump Installation on West Lynn Avenue from Danforth 

Avenue to the end of West Lynn Avenue  

To the Chair and Members of Toronto and East York Community Council: 

Background: 

Toronto and East York Community Council, at its meeting on September 9, 2021 adopted 
item TE27.95, entitled "Speed Hump Installation on West Lynn Avenue from Danforth 
Avenue to the end of West Lynn Avenue".  

The purpose of this motion is to re-open this item, to amend Recommendation 2 of the 
Toronto and East York Community Council's decision, to reflect the correct drawing number 
of the proposed traffic calming measures: 

Recommendations: 

1. Toronto and East York Community Council re-open TE27.95 entitled "Speed Hump
Installation on West Lynn Avenue from Danforth Avenue to the end of West Lynn
Avenue", with respect to Recommendation 2 of the Toronto and East York
Community Council's decision.

2. Toronto and East York Community Council delete Recommendation 2 of its decision
with respect to Item TE27.95 and adopt the following:

2. Direct the City Solicitor to prepare a by-law to alter sections of the roadway to
install two speed humps on West Lynn Avenue between Danforth Avenue and the
south end of West Lynn Avenue, for traffic calming purposes, generally as shown on
the copy of Drawing No. 421G-3848, dated August 2021, from the Director, Traffic
Management, Transportation Services.

Sincerely, 



Brad Bradford 

Toronto City Councillor  

Beaches-East York | Ward 19 

@BradMBradford  @BradBradford @bradfordgrams 


